
250 WATTS 
1400 KC KCLA PINE BLUFF 

ARKANSAS 

March 8, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks very much for your reports of hearing 
KCLA. 

This letter verifys your reception of KCLA 
on 1400 kilocycles 1:16AM to 1:23 AM Jan. 13, 1948. 

This letter also verifys your reception of 
KCLA 3:15 to 3:45 AM CST 1-5-47. 

Very truly yours, 

Charles Penix 
Chief Engineer, KCLA 

Kenneth Kesterson 
Charles Penix 


